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| The Reeseville Police De- {
partment will no longer | The Village of Reeseville Board meet-

| ings are held on the 2nd Thursday of

I each month beginning at 6:30 p.m.

| Public comments are heard for the first
| 15 minutes of each meeting. All Village
| residents are welcome. If you wish to

| add something to the agenda please

| contact the Village Clerk. Meeting

| minutes will be printed in this newslet-
| ter, however they are not official until
approval at the following monthly meet-
| ing.

| The Village Clerk, Christine Abell, is

| available to help residents with any vil-

| lage business such as utility or tax pay-

| ments and ordinance inquires. She is

{ available in the new Clerk-Treasurer

1 office located at 214 Firehouse Drive,
| by appointment Monday-Friday. Please
reach out to her if you need assistance.

. (608) 575-3097

# ReesevilleClerk@gmail.com

Reesevﬂle will be con-
 tracting with the Dodge

land law enforcement ser-
i vices. For emergencies,

! Subscribe for Updates

N | Residents may subscribe to receive up-

_ dates from the Village Clerk. Simply
1 visit (https: //reeseville.com/subscribe-
. to-updates/) . One may then choose to
 subscribe to the agenda/minutes for the
oard and Committees, news and notic-
s and other updates. You will receive a
otification via email and/or text de-
ending on your preference. The news-
etter is not available for subscription,
| newsletter are at the dis- | but is always posted on the web-

| cretion of the editor, but f site https://reeseville.com/newsletter/.
do not necessary express
' the views of the Village or §
the editor.

To submit and article or
advertisement please email

£ reesevillereview@gmail.com

-------------------------------

- The advertisements and
articles included in this

Winter Snow Regulations |
Street parking is prohibited November
15-April 1, between 2am-6am. Tickets
will be issued. Please also keep side-
walks clear of snow and salted. Tt is
against village ordinance to purpose-
fully dispense or move snow onto an
adjoining property without the owners |
permission.

Burn Pile .
The burn pile is for brush and branches
ONLY, no other items may be left *
there.

Trash Collection
The Village Board would like to remind
everyone to put trash cans out no more
than 24 hours before scheduled collec-
tion. Cans should be brought in as soo
as possible. Badgerland requests that

cans be three feet apart so they can .
pick up the cans without knocking oth- |
er cans over.

Dog Licenses i
Applications were sent out with the tax {
bills and can be found online at
htips://reeseville.com/dog-licenses/
or at the library.
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VILLAGE OF REESEVILLE -DODGE COUNTY, WIS.

VOTING BY ABSENTEE BALLOT
Spring Election— April 5, 2022

Any qualified elector who is unable or unwilling to appear at the polling place on Election Day may sub-
mit a request to vote an absentee ballot to their municipal clerk. A qualified elector is any U.S. citizen,
who will be 18 years of age or older on Election Day, who has resided in the ward or municipality
where he or she wishes to vote for at least 28 consecutive days before the election. The elector must
also be registered in order to receive an absentee ballot. Proof of identification must be provided before
an absentee ballot may be issued.

You must make a request for an absentee ballot in writing or online at MyVote.wi.gov.

Contact your municipal clerk and request that an application for an absentee ballot be sent to you for the
primary or election or both. You may also submit a written request in the form of a letter or you may apply
for an absentee ballot online at MyVote.wi.gov. Your written request must list your voting address within
the municipality where you wish to vote, the address where the absentee ballot should be sent, if different,
and your signature. You may make application to your municipal clerk for an absentee ballot in person, by
mail, by fax, by email or at MyVote.wi.gov.

Making application to receive an absentee ballot by mail
The deadline for making application to receive an absentee ballot by mail is:

5 p.m. on March 31, 2022

Note: Special absentee voting application provisions apply to electors who are indefinitely confined to
home or a care facility, in the military, hospitalized, or serving as a sequestered juror. If this applies to
you, contact the municipal clerk regarding deadlines for requesting and submitting an absentee ballot.

Voting an absentee ballot in person

You may also request and vote an absentee ballot in the clerk's office or other specified location during
the days and hours specified for casting an absentee ballot in person.

Village of Reeseville
Christine Abell, Clerk-Treasurer
214 Firehouse Drive
Reeseville, Wil 53579
(608) 575-3097
ReesevilleClerk@gmail.com
*Hours by appointment only*
(Monday - Friday, 9:30 am — 4:30 pm)

The first day to vote an absentee ballot in the clerk’s office is:
March 22, 2022

The last day to vote an absentee ballot in the clerk’s office:
April 1, 2022

No in-person absentee voting may occur on the day before the election.

The municipal clerk will deliver voted ballots returned on or before Election Day to the proper polling place
or counting location before the polls close on April 5, 2022. Any ballots received after the polis close will
not be counted.
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Holy Family Catholic Church

Vernal Equinox

March 20

This event marks the astro- |

nomical first day of spring for|

us in the northern hemi-

sphere. On the equinox the

. | day and night are the same
length, so from now until the

' | summer solstice we will have

| more day light than night.

Remember to set your
clocks ahead one l
hour on March 13.

3 pc. Breaded Cod,

Potato Salad,

Homemade Coleslaw,
Bread, and Dessert

4:30-7:00pm
$10.00

Carry Out Only
Holy Family Catholic Church
i 302 Prairie Street
Reeseville, WI

Brady Nelson, of Reeseville, recently participated in the
annual Kids Heart Challenge in support of the American
Heart Association (AHA) through Dodgeland School.
* Brady broke school records, as he secured the highest
= amount in donations this year totaling $2,721.13. He al-
E : g so surpassed last year’s donation totals. Thank youto all |
DODGELAND MiDDLE ~ Who contributed and Congratulations to Brady! °
d'" . Together we can make a difference.

FREE SCRAP METAL PICKUP

' CALLCHRIS #1-920-382-1244 -

| ELECTRONICS WELCOME, NO FRIDGE/FREEZER/TV
. GARAGE, SHED, PORCH. ECT. PICKUPONLY
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Connect with fellow women Veterans, learn about
available Veteran and women-centered health care
resources Courtesy of VA Office of Women&#39;s
Health It’s never too late to enroll in VA health care
services. If you're looking for women-centered
health care, sign up for the VA Women’s Health
Reengagement Training (heaRT) to gain a better un-
derstanding of how VA can support your health care
needs.

VA’s Office of Women’s Health (OWH) has pio-
neered 30 years of health research and program-
ming for women Veterans. Now, OWH is launching
a new program — the VA Women’s Health Reengage-
ment Training (heaRT). This program is designed
specifically for women with military service experi-
ence who are not enrolled in VA health care.
Women Veterans may experience unique health-
related challenges compared to their male counter-
parts, such as chronic pain, musculoskeletal issues
and depression. Research has linked many of these
challenges to military experiences that women face,
such as ill-fitting equipment, harassment, bias and
others. This underscores why it’s important that
women Veterans know about VA health care and
support services.

Through the VA Women’s Health Reengagement
Training (heaRT), you will have the opportunity to
connect with fellow Veteran women in your commu-
nities. You will learn about what Veteran- and wom-
en-centered VA health care services are available to
you: The training will be a women-only, one-time,
3.5-hour session. To register,

visit https://calendly.com/womensHeaRT . You are
welcome to register for any session, but we recom-
mend attending one hosted in your state to learn
about customized local resources to you. Both virtu-
al and in-person sessions will be available. Please
contact info@WomensheaRT.info with any ques-
tions.

VA is here for you.

1-800-MyVA411 ( 800-698-2411 ) is always the
right number Veterans Crisis Line : 1-800-273-8255
and press 1, Chat , or Text 838255

Vet Centers : 1-877-927-8387

H}(l)meless Veteran Resources : 1-877-424-3838 or
Chat

White House VA Hotline: 1-855-948-2311

Want to receive this newsletter or other VA updates?
https://www.va.gov/VetResources/

ATTENTION VETERANS

Army — Navy — Marines — Air Force — Coast Guard-
WWII — Korea — Vietnam — Panama — Desert Storm
— Bosnia - Iraq — Afghanistan — Many Other Cam-
paigns

VFW Post #9392 is offering a free first year’s mem-
bership to all eligible veterans Even if you just need

someone to talk to, the VFW is here to help.

Veterans Helping Veterans

Post Phone: 920-927-9392 Face-
book.com/VFWPOST9392

Quartermaster Craig Seaver 020-296-5652 or cpb-
seav@yahoo.com

VFW Post #9392 News & Events

March 22, 2022 - VEW Meeting at the Lowell VFW
Post #9392 starts at 7:30 p.m.

The VFEW Post #9392 and the VFW Sweethearts meet
on the 4th Tuesday of the month at the VFW Post,
280 South St., Lowell WI. For more information
about becoming a member contact John Stanton,
Post #9392 Commander at 920-296-6926

Yukon Breakfast

Lowell VEW Hall, South Street, Lowell, WI
Sunday, March 13 th

8:00 a.m. —1:00 p.m.

All You Can Eat! Dine in or Drive thru

**Want a breakfast, but want to take it home? Stop
by and we will bring it to you, carside!

Scrambled Eggs, Sausage, Home Fries, Pancakes,
Toast, Donuts, Orange &amp; Tomato Juice, Milk &
Coffee

Adults $8.00 Children 6-12 $3.00 5 and Under are
Free

Sponsored By The Lowell VFW Post 9392

Sheepshead Tournament
March 5 and 19, 2022

Lowell VFW, South Street

Check in time 11 a.m.-12:30 p.m.
Start Promptly at 12:30 p.m.

Entry Fee $10 per player

5-Handed, 4 games of 15 hands
100% payout

6 players per table — Dealer sits out
Jack of Diamonds automatic partner

Sponsored by the Lowell VFW Post 9392

Other Happenings at the VFW
March 6, 2022 River Oaks 4-H Contact Ginny Appen-
feldt for info and meeting times at 920-296-2871

Mark Your Calendars for April
Sheepshead April 9

4-H Livestock Meeting April 18

Lowell VFW is a great place for a family gathering or
party! Lowell VFW Post #9293 is available to rent
for events large and small. The club holds up to 250
people for dining with a full kitchen and bar availa-
ble. Book your wedding, anniversary, birthday, grad-
uation, confirmation or other event. The hall is avail-
able on short notice for a great price! Contact Marty
Stanton, at 920-296-6925 or martyrstan-
ton@gmail.com for more information and pricing.
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Story Time

Story Time at Tri-Parish Catholic Church is go-
ing well. The space is well suited to our needs
and we are very grateful. In February we
learned the barnyard dance, made Valentine
monsters and
had indoor
snowball fights.
March Story
Time will con-
tinue on Mon-
days at 11 at

| South Asia in Wisconsin

The UW-Madison Center for South Asia
awarded the library funds to purchase materi-
als for the “South Asia in Wisconsin™ Wiscon-
sin Books Project! So far we've added twenty
new books to our young adult section. Stop
by and check one out to learn more.

Tri-Parish

Catholic

Church. There &

will be no story |

time on March

28.
- Take and Make . New Items Scavenger Libraries for
| Staff have been working | | Ifyou find it Hun Eyctyone
1 hard to keep Takeand - much too cold or Celebrate the start | Please don’t let the cold,
| Make bags in stock. wet to play out- of spring by head- | = accumulated fines or
| Stop by and pickup a side stop in and ingtothelibrary || special needs keep you
 craft. We'll keep adding | take alook at all and doing our from visiting the library.
| more, so pop in and of our new items. scavenger hunt. Please call us to make
| check We have loads of arrangements like fine
| usout. new books and forgiveness, curbside ]
| ' DVDs to keep an- pickup or home delivery.

yone occupied. We want everyone to
enjoy the library.
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Ash Wednesday Joint Services

March 2, 2022

Shared Covenant Ministries will be worshiping
together with the Juneau and Lowell UCC con-
gregations, along with all other community
members that would like to attend, on Ash
Wednesday.

Service will be held at 6:30 p.m.
Lowell United Methodist Church
225 Cross Street, Lowell
Come and Join Us!

Lowell United Methodist Church
Cross Street, Lowell

Pastor Renae Dymond

Phone: 920-296-8436
renaethepastor@gmail.com

Sunday Worship Service 10:45 a.m.

Come Join Us!

*Additional services in Juneau and Horicon. Check out our

website or look on Facebook for

additional information.

WWW.scmofwi.org

Not ready to attend in person? Check us out at:

Go to YouTube and type, Shared Covenant Ministries in

the search bar and press enter. This

image will appear with the results.

Click on that option and you will find

 all of the sermons Pastor Renae and

| Pastor Allie have posted.

| Or visit our website: www.semofwi.org

| and click on the Click Here to Watch

| button at the center of the bottom of
 the page. That will bring you to our

Sermons page where you will be able to click on any mes-

sage that is available. As always, if you have any questions,

please call Pastor Renae at 920-296-8436 and she will do

her best to help you.

JOIN US FOR “SOCIAL SATURDAY”

Where: Lowell United Methodist Church, Cross Street,

Lowell

When: Saturday, March 26, at 9:30 a.m.

ALL COMMUNITY MEMBERS ARE INVITED to join the

Lowell United Methodist Church Women for Social Satur-

day. It is time for some true hospitality for the community

we call home.

Everyone is welcome to gather with us to get to know each

other and enjoy some good food.

Food and beverages will be provided but if you would like

to bring something, feel free!

Mark your calendars for the 4 th Saturday of the month, as

this will become a regular event for

community members to get together.

Questions? Contact Marty Stanton at martyrstan-

ton@gmail.com or call 920-296-6925

Immanuel Lutheran Church

210 Lincoln Avenue
Reeseville, WI 53579
Pastor Don Steinberg
920-927-5734

Sunday Schedule for March:

Worship service with The Lord's Supper every Sun-
day at g a.m.

Sunday School Classes for children ages 4 through
8TH Grade at 10:30 to 11:30 a.m.

Adult Bible Class meets every Sunday at 10:30 to
11:30 a.m.

Additional Services during March:

The Season of Lent begins on Ash Wednesday, March
. Lent is the season of the Church Year when we fo-
cus up close and personal on Jesus' suffering and ;
death on the cross, which leads us to our celebration
of His Resurrection from the dead, on Easter Sunday,
which is April 17. One of the ways in which we ob-
serve this special time in our Christian walk with Je-
sus is with a series of special Wednesday evening
Lenten Services. These services begin on Ash
Wednesday, March 2, and continue through Wednes-
day, April 6. Each of these services begins at 7 p.m.
The focus of these services will be on "The Crucial
Hours." We will be pondering key words and mo-
ments from the Bible's record of Jesus' suffering and
death that demonstrate the thorough completeness of
His saving work for us, the breadth and depth of His
love for us, and the strength of His union with us.

Please consider these words to be the Immanuel
Family's invitation to you to come and join us at both
our Sunday morning worship services as well as at
our Wednesday evening Lenten Services. If you are
new to the area and are looking for a church to call
your home, please check us out! If you've been away
from involvement in a church for a time, please know
that it's never too late to come back. If you have chil-
dren for Sunday School, we welcome you to one of
our classes. For more information, please call Pastor
Don Steinberg at 920-927-5734.

Looking Ahead To April:

Mark your calendar to take part in our Annual Spring
Spaghetti Dinner Fundraiser. This year's dinner will
be served on Thursday,

April 21. As of this writing,

the dinner will be served as

a carryout only. Look for

more information in the

April edition of The Reese-

ville Review.
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| The corner of Washington and Lincoln
Ave Reeseville
{ Pastor Carrie

The First United Church of Christ is located on the

{ corner of Washington and Lincoln Ave in Reeseville.

{ We would love to have you join us in worship! Sunday
| services are in person and begin at 10am. We have
Holy Communion on the first Sunday of every month.
We practice open Communion and welcome all who
believe in our Lord Jesus Christ to partake in Com-

f munion with us.

I March 20d is Ash Wednesday. It marks the beginning
of our Lenten journey. It is during Lent that we need

{ to really examine ourselves and ask the question,
“Who are we?”. The culture we live in has us looking
to be the best, to be glamorous, to be “cool” in the

| eyes of those around us. But really, the only one that

{ we should be concerned with is God. How do we look
1 to him? Tt is during Lent that we really need to take a

ing on who we are. On Ash Wednesday, we look at

{ ourselves and we admit that despite our best efforts,

we are sinners and we are not going to live forever.

We are dust, and to dust we shall return; we need to

accept that our time on this earth is only fleeting.

| We repent of our sins, but not as a way of feeling sor-

{ ry for ourselves and certainly not as a way to show

| off to others how good we are. We repent of our sins

and come face to face with our mortality in front of

God. He is the one that truly knows who we are. He

knows everything about us. And despite that, de-

spite everything we have done in our lives or left un-

{ done in our lives, despite who we think we are or

{ who the people around us think we are; God loves

{us. He loves each one of us, even if we feel

umworthy of that love.

Jesus’ mission statement was to love everyone and

| that is what he preached and how he lived and that is

what we at First Church focus on. Qurs is a worship

of love and friendship that we would love to share

{ with you. We hope to see you Sunday!

We will have our Ash Wednesday service at 10am on

{ Sunday, March 6t.

| Find us on Facebook: “First United Church of

Christ Reeseville Wi” and also on YouTube:
“First United Church of Christ Reeseville WI”

Bingo Night

Reeseville Community Center
406 N. Main Street, Reeseville

January ¢
February 13
April 10

good look at ourselves. We should spend time reflect- |

Food and Refreshments will be
available for purchase.

Dioors open af 4pm, First game
begins af 5:30.

15 games will be plaved, plos Sponsered by the Reeseville
one Progressive game Fire Sexvice Conp.

From The Editor

From The Editor

Advertisements and articles for submission to
the newsletter may be emailed to reesevil-
lereview@gmail.com. All submissions must
be received by the 25th of each month to be
included in the following month’s news.

NEW Advertisement Prices
Small ad: $5/line
3 line minimum
Business card: $25
1/4 page ad: $40
1/2 page ad: $50
Full page ad: $70

All fees due in advance.
Design fees to be negotiated and billed sepa-
rately. Contact the editor for details. Design

fees to be negotiated and billed separately.
Contact the editor for details.




PROCEEDINGS OF THE VILLAGE BOARD
OF THE VILLAGE OF REESEVILLE
February 10, 2022

A duly convened meeting of the Village Board of the Village of Reeseville, Dodge County,
Wisconsin, was held in open session on February 10, 2022 and called to order by Village President, Brian
Miller, at 6:30 p.m. The pledge of allegiance was recited. Roll call was taken and the following Trustees
were present, Chris Abell, Jim Bublitz (virtually), Cheryl Goodrich (virtually), Debby Casperson, Grant
Rushing and Dave Snow.

Notice of this meeting was given to the public at least 48 hours prior to the meeting by posting
the complete agenda at the Reeseville Village Hall, the Reeseville Post Office, and on the Village’s
official website. The agenda was also sent the Village’s official newspaper, the Watertown Daily Times.

There were no public comments or input.

There was a motion by David Snow and seconded by Debby Casperson to approve the consent
agenda items, which include the minutes from the previous regular meeting on January 13, 2022, minutes
from the special meeting on January 12, 2022, the Village Treasurer’s report and Utility Treasurer’s
report. Motion carried.

Don Neitzel and Tammy Hampton were present for the engineer’s report. The J ackson Street
project will be going out for bid on February 17* & 24", with bid opening scheduled for March 4®.
Discussion was had regarding the DOT BIL funding program and applying for funding for the Jackson
Street project. Tammy did research on the program and the project would need to be ran like a DOT
project which has stricter design requirements and the engineering expenses would not be reimbursable.
Applying for the funding would also push back the project until 2023. The general board consensus was
not to proceed with applying for the BIL funding and to move forward with the project for 2022. A public
information meeting will be scheduled, prior to construction, to allow residents to ask questions or
express concerns.

Sheriff Schmidt, Deputy Keberlein & Deputy Matoushek were present to give the police report.
The Reeseville squad should be outfitted with the equipment upgrades soon and will be in service as soon
as that’s completed. Sheriff Schmidt spoke with a business regarding their noncompliance with the Knox
Box ordinance. If the business does not come in to compliance, citations will be issued. The Board
reviewed the monthly police report. The report(s) showed the hours worked for the month, the total
number of incidents for the month and the nature of the calls for service. For the month of January, there
were 51 incidents during the hours worked for the Village and over 80 incidents outside of dedicated
hours served on behalf of the Village.

Deputy Fire Chief, Chris Abell, gave an update on the CLR Fire & Rescue Department. There
were six fire calls and 16 first responder calls for the month. There are currently three members attending
fire school.

The Board had a general consensus to jump to item 11; Finance & Personnel Committee Reports
& Recommendations.

Resolution 2022-1 “Resolution Authorizing the Issuance and Sale of Up to $304,683 Taxable
Sewerage System Revenue Bonds, Series 2022, and Providing for Other Details and Covenants with
Respect Thereto” was presented to the Board for adoption. There was a motion by David Snow and
seconded by Debby Casperson to adopt Resolution 2022-1. A roll call vote was taken: Chris Abell -yes,

1



Jim Bublitz -yes, Debby Casperson -yes, Cheryl Goodrich -yes, Grant Rushing -yes, David Snow -yes
and Brian Miller -yes. Motion carried (7-yes, 0-no).

There was a motion by Chris Abell and seconded by David Snow to approve the execution of the
Financial Assistance Agreement for the Clean Water Fund Program. Motion carried.

Resolution 2022-2 “Resolution Authorizing the Increase in Wages for Water and Sewer General
Laborers” was presented to the Board for adoption. The Resolution increases the water and sewer general
laborers’ wages to $15 per hour. There was a motion by Grant Rushing and seconded by Cheryl Goodrich
to adopt Resolution 2022-2. Motion carried.

The Board agreed to resume back to item 8 on the agenda; Library Reports and Updates.

The Board reviewed the library report. Joshua Brumm has been working on the sign software and
has been making progress. The sign is on 24-hours a day and no longer shuts off at night. The Board
asked about having the sign turn off at night so it doesn’t become a nuisance to the neighbors.

Dean Ziegel gave an update on the utilities. The utilities are in good shape. A house flooded on
Garfield due to frozen pipes. The basement was pumped out and the water was shut off.

Dean also gave an update on the streets. There has been little snow fall so the streets and the
sidewalks have been in good shape. There are a few sports on Emerald where the asphalt is separating
from the curb, which will be addressed with Kunkel in the spring.

Ordinance A-143 “An Ordinance Adopting a Revision and Codification of the Ordinances of the
Village of Reeseville, Wisconsin” was presented for adoption. There was a motion by Debby Casperson
and seconded by Chris Abell to adopt Ordinance A-143. Motion carried.

Ordinance A-144 “Amending Chapter 138 “Records, Public” of the Code of Ordinances of the
Village of Reeseville to Add a Section Providing for a Fee Schedule” was presented for adoption. There
was a motion by Chris Abell and seconded by Grant Rushing to adopt Ordinance A-144. Motion carried.

Resolution 2022-3 “Resolution Adopting Village Fee Schedule” was presented for adoption.
There was motion by Cheryl Goodrich and seconded by Jim Bublitz to adopt Resolution 2022-3. Motion
carried.

Ordinance A-145 “An Ordinance Amending Chapter 12, Section 10 “Salaries” of the Code of
Ordinances of the Village of Reeseville” was presented for adoption. The ordinance increases the wages
for the board trustees and the president. The wages take effect starting with the new term for each official.
This would be the first wage increase for the Board since 1999. There was a motion by David Snow and

seconded by Debby Casperson to adopt Ordinance A-145. Motion carried.

David Snow gave an update on some garbage complaints that have been taken care of. A
committee meeting will be scheduled at a later date to meet with Deputies Keberlein & Matoushek
regarding property maintenance issues and junk vehicles. There was nothing further.

There was nothing to report from the Public Property Committee.

There was nothing new to report from the Community Center Board. Their next meeting will be
held in March.



There was nothing to report on the Recreation Department.
The board discussed future agenda items.

The following bills were reviewed by the Board:

BP

WI Department of Revenue
Abell, Christine

Ziegel, Dean

Kromm, Darrell

Kromm, Kay

Minshall-Buss, Nancy
Badgerland Disposal
Cardmember Services

Diggers Hotline

Dodge County Treasurer
Dodgeland School District

GFC Leasing

Johns Fire Protection

Kunkel Engineering Group
Midwest Welding & Manufacturing
Moraine Park Technical College
Stephanie Jacobs

TDS

We-Energies

Zechzer Excavating

Wisconsin Department of Revenue

TIF 3
Kunkel Engineering Group

Water Utility
CTW Corporation

Hawkins

Reeseville Sewer Utility
Village of Reeseville
We-Energies

$144.93
$103.52
$1,694.72
$1,805.47
$76.19
$138.53
$415.57
$4,130.01
$3,203.03
$109.15
$137.50
$162,491.43
$346.65
$326.84
$123.75
$126.00
$9,356.57
$30.79
$307.73
$2,278.35
$1,834.00
$420.66

$7,837.50

$12,650.00
$1,748.15
$209.44
$4,480.19
$1,468.95

We-Energies

Ziegel, Dean

Abell, Christine

Beal, Denise

Kohn, Gary

Kromm, Kay

Gregory, Sarah

BCPL

Chris Abell

Dodge County Treasurer
Dodgeland School District
GCS Software

GFC Inc.

Kay Kromm

Lauersdorf Excavating
Monarch Library Systems
Municipal Law & Litigation Group
TDS

US Cellular

Transfer to LSL Checking
United States Treasury

LSL Checking
BCPL

Sewer Utility

Hawkins

LV Laboratories
Village of Reeseville
Water Essentials
We-Energies

$1,797.78
$1,846.39
$1,267.68
$363.64
$30.41
$1,192.69
$543.31
$80,029.04
$150.00
$80,161.83
$1,774.68
$367.50
$3.59
$148.45
$976.00
$0.89
$992.90
$44.82
$82.85
$4,268.11
$2,531.94

$6,644.92

$2,331.88
$2,814.28
$4,389.02
$160.00

$2,559.95

There was a motion by David Snow and seconded by Debby Casperson that the bills be approved,
and the Clerk-Treasurer be instructed to draw orders for the same. Motion carried.

There was a motion by David Snow and seconded by Debby Casperson to adjourn the meeting.
Motion carried. Meeting adjourned at 7:49 p.m.

Christine Abell, Clerk-Treasurer



